1/23/06
William & Amy Eldridge
285522 US Highway 101

Quilcene, WA  98376-9513
RE:  
Monitoring Agreements

Hwy 101 property

SEP03-83, Parcel #995400111
Dear Mr. and Mrs. Eldridge,
This is a reminder that before final of your septic permit you are required to:

1) Record a signed Notice for Maintenance and Monitoring to the title of your property.  A copy of this document has been included and once recorded with the County Auditor a copy needs to be sent to this office.  

2) Submit to us a copy of a maintenance and management contract with the manufacturers authorized representative, for this you can contact John Cerutti at 360-457-9438.

3) PUD monitoring contract

4) An asbuilt drawing from the designer

Your permit will can not be finaled until we receive a copy of these documents.  Please include a note referencing your septic case—SEP03-83 and mail or deliver these documents to:

Jefferson County Environmental Health

615 Sheridan Street

Port Townsend WA  98368

Should you have further questions please contact this office at 385-9444.

Sincerely,
Angela Pieratt
Environmental Health Specialist

cc: file 

